
On October 3, 2023, I spoke at the ‘I Am Kenough’: Gender and Sexuality in Leadership event hosted by the

Health and Safety committee of the Undergraduate Student Government (of which at the time I was the

Legislative Coordinator) where we discussed how our gender and sexual orientation identities help shape our

leadership style. The event was part of OSU’s leadership week, was approved for STEP and FYSS credit, and

directly handled lots of the things I raised in my campaign last year concerning queer rights and advocacy in

student government. I directly spoke with many ASC majors, and the event had lots of overlap with my

Women’s, Gender, and Sexuality Studies major.

Primary Contact: shreram.2@osu.edu

Here is the email thread from me setting up speaking at the event:
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